
In Loving Memory of
Gwen Stroud

April 20, 1972-March 11, 1994

Dear Gwen,
When this portrait was taken for your fraternity, Kappa Psi, the future was so

bright. You were in your 4th year at UNC's School of Pharmacy and we were so
very proud of you and all you had accomplished. 

The accident cut your life short along with all our hopes and dreams for you. 
We miss you, Gwenny. Still your smiling face graces us 

and brings back such sweet memories of you
and all the love and happiness you brought into our lives. 

You live on in our hearts - forever with us - forever smiling that beautiful smile. 
We were blessed with your presence for almost 22 years. 

God’s Word assures us that we'll be reunited with our sweet Carolina Girl again. 
Until then… 

All our Love - always & forever, 
Mom & Doug, Margie, Gramma & PaPa


